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Time After Time Nov 12 2020 A magical love story, inspired by the legend of
a woman who vanished from Grand Central Terminal, sweeps readers from the
1920s to World War II and beyond. “Readers who enjoyed Audrey Niffenegger’s
The Time Traveler’s Wife will be enchanted.”—Publishers Weekly “I utterly
loved this clever, charming, hopeful tale of true love against all
odds.”—Ariel Lawhon, New York Times bestselling author of I Was Anastasia On
a clear December morning in 1937, at the famous gold clock in Grand Central
Terminal, Joe Reynolds, a hardworking railroad man from Queens, meets a
vibrant young woman who seems mysteriously out of place. Nora Lansing is a
Manhattan socialite and an aspiring artist whose flapper clothing, pearl
earrings, and talk of the Roaring Twenties don’t seem to match the bleak
mood of Depression-era New York. Captivated by Nora from her first electric
touch, Joe despairs when he tries to walk her home and she disappears.
Finding her again—and again—will become the focus of his love and his life.
As thousands of visitors pass under the famous celestial blue ceiling each
day, Joe and Nora create a life of infinite love in a finite space, taking
full advantage of the “Terminal City” within a city. But when the
construction of another landmark threatens their future, Nora and Joe are
forced to test the limits of their freedom—and their love. Praise for Time
After Time “I’ll never again set foot in Grand Central Terminal without
looking over my shoulder for Nora and Joe, or marveling at the station
itself—a backdrop as intriguing as the love story that unfolds beneath its
star-studded ceiling.”—Georgia Hunter, New York Times bestselling author of
We Were the Lucky Ones “In lively prose set against the fascinating history
of Grand Central . . . Grunwald asks a compelling question: How long would
we stay in one place [for love]?”—Time “The spectacular Lisa Grunwald has
written a classic story of fate, true love, art, and chance with truth and
beauty. You will want to share it with every reader you know.”—Adriana
Trigiani, New York Times bestselling author of Tony’s Wife
Tony's Wife Mar 29 2022 'Tony's Wife does not disappoint . . . Adriana's
books are full of humour, warmth and passion' SANTA MONTEFIORE The brand new

novel from the bestselling author of The Shoemaker's Wife, a Richard and
Judy Book Club pick When Chi Chi Donatelli and Saverio Armandonada meet by
chance on the Jersey shore, the two form a duo that takes the music industry
by storm. Together they navigate the glamorous world of show business, from
Hollywood and Las Vegas to New York City and beyond, but after a dream
wedding they quickly realise that one of them will soon have to make a
choice: who will put their professional ambition aside to build a family,
and who will remain in the spotlight? As they juggle the demands of their
public lives, secrets will be revealed, promises will be broken and loyalty
will be tested . . . The newest romantic novel from Adriana Trigiani,
beloved author of Big Stone Gap and The Shoemaker’s Wife. Featuring feisty
women, frantic families and fabulous friendships, Adriana Trigiani always
warms the heart. ‘Rich and compelling… fascinating, thoughtful and moreish.
I couldn’t put it down’ DAILY MAIL 'Tony's Wife is an immersive experience
with well-rounded, warm characters, pre-WWII fashion, Jersey accents, and
homemade pasta. Moving and delightful' BOOKLIST ‘Trigiani fills this novel
with the musical delights of the big band era and a love that lasts a
lifetime . . . Packed with melodies, memories, humor, and love and loss,
this effortlessly plotted novel is an emotional page-turner’ PUBLISHERS
WEEKLY ‘Here’s a big, sweeping family novel to soak into’ ENTERTAINMENT
WEEKLY Praise for ADRIANA TRIGIANI: 'Stylishly written, this is a wideranging romp of a read about friendship, family, love and loyalty' DAILY
MAIL ‘The author of Big Stone Gap triumphs again’ HEAT magazine 'A gorgeous
piece of escapism . . . Plenty of the warm, earthy humour that is this
author's calling card' THE TIMES 'A rich, sweeping epic... If you're meeting
her work for the first time, get ready for a lifelong love affair. Splendid'
KATHRYN STOCKETT, author of THE HELP ‘A tender tale of being torn between
family, career and love’ COMPANY magazine 'A comedy writer with a heart of
gold' NEW YORK TIMES
Viola in Reel Life Aug 29 2019 I'm marooned. Abandoned. Left to rot in
boarding school . . . Viola doesn't want to go to boarding school, but
somehow she ends up at an all-girls school in South Bend, Indiana, far, far
away from her home in Brooklyn, New York. Now Viola is stuck for a whole
year in the sherbet-colored sweater capital of the world. Ick. There's no
way Viola's going to survive the year—especially since she has to replace
her best friend Andrew with three new roommates who, disturbingly, actually
seem to like it there. She resorts to viewing the world (and hiding) behind
the lens of her video camera. Boarding school, though, and her roommates and
even the Midwest are nothing like she thought they would be, and soon Viola
realizes she may be in for the most incredible year of her life. But first
she has to put the camera down and let the world in.
Valentine Apr 29 2022
The Wisdom of My Grandmothers Dec 14 2020 Adriana Trigiani's two remarkable
grandmothers, Lucia and Viola, lived through the 20th century from beginning
to end as working women who juggled careers and motherhood. From the factory
line to the family table, the two of them - the very definition of modern
women - cut a path for their granddaughter by demonstrating courage and
skill in their fearless approach to life, love and overcoming obstacles.
Trigiani visits the past to seek answers to the essential questions that
define the challenges women face today: how we hold on to the values that

make life rich and beautiful, how we can take risks and reap the rewards,
how to stand resilient in the face of tragedy. 'Be bold; 'be direct'; 'be
different'!
Adriana Trigiani's Valentine Collection May 31 2022 From New York Times
bestselling author Adriana Trigiani comes her beloved Valentine trilogy, now
available in one volume for the first time. This eBook collection includes
Very Valentine, Brava, Valentine, and The Supreme Macaroni Company.
The Queen of the Big Time Feb 25 2022 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A
heartfelt novel of the power of love across three generations of an ItalianAmerican family, from the author of the Big Stone Gap series “[An] epic of
small-town life . . . A personal saga of American history and a romance
woven together with warmth and good humor.”—The Oregonian In the late 1800s,
the residents of a small village in coastal Italy migrated to the promised
land of America. They eventually settled in Roseto, Pennsylvania, where they
re-created every detail of their former lives, including the centerpiece of
Roseto’s colorful old-world tradition: the annual pageant for Our Lady of
Mount Caramel—or “the Big Time,” as it’s called by the young women competing
to be its Queen. The industrious Castellucas farm the land outside Roseto.
Nella, the middle daughter of five, aspires to a genteel life “in town,” far
from the rigors of life on the farm. But her dreams of making her own
fortune shift when she meets and falls in love with Renato Lanzaro, a
worldly, handsome, devil-may-care poet. When Renato disappears without
explanation, Nella is shattered. Four years later, Renato’s sudden return
just before Nella’s wedding to the steadfast Franco Zollerano leaves her
shaken. For although Renato has chosen a path very different from Nella’s,
they are fated to live and work side by side for the rest of their lives in
Roseto, where the past hangs over them like a brewing storm. Etched in
glorious detail in Adriana Trigiani’s trademark style, The Queen of the Big
Time is the story of a determined, passionate woman who can never forget her
first love.
The Undervalued Self Aug 10 2020 Elaine Aron follows up her bestsellers on
the highly sensitive person with a groundbreaking new book on the
undervalued self. She explains that self-esteem results from having a
healthy balance of love and power in our lives. Readers will learn to
incorporate love into situations that seem to require power and deal with
power struggles that mask themselves as issues of love. From the bedroom to
the boardroom, her strategies will enable us to escape feelings of shame,
defeat, and depression; dissolve relationship hostility; and become our best
selves. With Aron's clear, empathetic writing and extraordinary scientific
and human insight, The Undervalued Self is a simple and effective guide to
developing healthy, fulfilling relationships, and finding true self-worth.
The House of Love Sep 10 2020 New York Times bestselling adult novelist
Adriana Trigiani and beloved illustrator Amy June Bates team up for a
heartwarming picture book about a how a family comes together to celebrate
Valentine's Day. Mia Valentina Amore loves valentines. After all, her name
means My Valentine. When she wakes up on Valentine's Day, it looks like just
another morning in the rickety old Amore house in the Blue Ridge mountains
of Appalachia. But over the course of the day, her home is transformed into
the House of Love. Mia and her mama festoon the halls, build a gumdrop tree,
bake cupcakes, and most importantly, make valentines for all six of her

siblings. But when Mia doesn't receive her own valentine, she wonders if
Mama could have forgotten her. New York Times bestselling novelist and
filmmaker Adriana Trigiani has crafted a tender mother-daughter story that
celebrates Valentine's Day or any day that brings family together. And
acclaimed illustrator Amy June Bates brings warmth and coziness to a story
that affirms it doesn't matter where you come from as long as that place is
full of love.
My Dear Hamilton Jun 27 2019 Love Lin-Manuel Miranda's hit musical
Hamilton? Discover the untold story of the brilliant Eliza Schuyler
Hamilton! Coming of age in revolutionary New York, Elizabeth Schuyler is
proud to champion the fight for independence. And when she meets Alexander
Hamilton, Washington's penniless but passionate right hand man, she's
captivated by the young officer's charisma and brilliance. Despite the
perilous times and Alexander's background, they fall in love and are soon
married. From glittering balls to bloody street riots, the Hamiltons are at
the centre of it all - including America's first sex scandal, which forces
Eliza to struggle through heartbreak and betrayal to find forgiveness. And
when a duel destroys Eliza's hard-won peace, the grieving widow fights her
husband's enemies to preserve Alexander's legacy. But long-buried secrets
threaten everything Eliza believes about her marriage and her own legacy.
Questioning her tireless devotion to the man and country that have broken
her heart, she's left with one last battle - to understand the flawed man
she married and imperfect union he could never have created without her . .
. Haunting, moving, and beautifully written, Dray and Kamoie use thousands
of letters and original sources to tell Eliza's story as it's never been
told before - not just as the wronged wife but as a strong woman who shaped
an American legacy in her own right. 'Full of history, engaging characters
who shimmer on each page, and a tremendous love story, this is a book for
everyone' Karen White, New York Times bestselling author 'An unforgettable
story of the woman behind Hamilton - a triumph!' Pam Jenoff, New York Times
bestselling author 'My Dear Hamilton is the book of the year' Kate Quinn,
USA Today bestselling author of The Alice Network 'Historical fiction at its
most addictive!' Stephanie Thornton, author of The Tiger Queens 'An
incredible, surprising, and altogether lovely tribute to the woman who stood
beside one of the most unknowable, irascible, energetic, and passionate of
men' Lars Hedbor, author of The Path: Tales from a Revolution
Valentine, Valentine Mar 05 2020 Valentine, la segunda de las tres hermanas
de una familia de origen italiano afincada en Nueva York, nunca ha sido
considerada ni la más guapa, ni tampoco la más lista. Ella es, simplemente,
lagraciosa. A sus treinta y tres años todos la presionan para que se case y
funde una familia tradicional, pero Valentine se siente realizada con su
vida, en la que la pasión que comparte con su fascinante abuela por la
confección de zapatos de novia ocupa el primer lugar... hasta que se cruza
en su vida un atractivo chef. Adriana Trigiani nos ofrece una deliciosa
novela sobre las relaciones familiares y el amor, de la mano de Valentine,
un personaje tan próximo como divertido.
All the Stars in the Heavens Aug 22 2021 Clark Gable, Loretta Young,
Spencer Tracy, David Niven, Carole Lombard lead a magnificent cast of
characters, real and imagined, in Adriana Trigiani's new novel set in the
rich landscape of 1930s' Los Angeles. In this spectacular saga as radiant,

thrilling and beguiling as Hollywood itself, Trigiani takes us back to the
golden age of movie-making and into the complex and glamorous world of a
young actress hungry for fame, success - and love. With meticulous,
beautiful detail, she paints a rich landscape, where European and American
artisans flocked to pursue the ultimate dream: to tell stories on the silver
screen.
Big Stone Gap Oct 24 2021 ‘One of my all-time favourite novels’ WHOOPI
GOLDBERG ‘Funny, charming and original’ FANNIE FLAGG, author of Fried Green
Tomatoes at the Whistle Stop Café How do you face the future when the past
won’t let you go? Big Stone Gap is a sleepy village where kids get married
and start families at eighteen, and stay for ever. So thirty-five-year old
Ave Maria Mulligan is something of an oddity. A self-proclaimed spinster, as
the local pharmacist she's been keeping the townsfolk's secrets for years.
Now Ave Maria is about to discover a scandal in her own family's past that
will blow the lid right off her quiet, uneventful life. Soon she's juggling
two unexpected marriage proposals and conducting a no-holds-barred family
feud. The thought of spending the rest of her life in Big Stone Gap is
suddenly overwhelming . . . The ultimate Small Town American novel from the
bestselling author of The Shoemaker's Wife, a Richard and Judy Book Club
pick. Praise for the BIG STONE GAP series: 'Hilarious and romantic. I
couldn’t put it down’ SARAH JESSICA PARKER 'One of my all-time favourite
novels' WHOOPI GOLDBERG ‘If you love curling up with charming tales of small
towns and quirky characters, switch off with this’ COSMOPOLITAN
'Delightfully quirky' PEOPLE 'As comforting as a mug of chamomile tea on a
rainy Sunday' NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW 'Utterly addictive' GLAMOUR 'As
quirky and charming as her first novel. If you are not a fan already, you
will be after this' COMPANY 'Honest, wholesome entertainment with a spicy
Deep South kick' DAILY MAIL 'As warm and sweet as Southern Comfort' ELLE
The Supreme Macaroni Company Jan 03 2020 New York Times Bestseller •
Publishers Weekly Bestseller In The Supreme Macaroni Company, bestselling
author Adriana Trigiani weaves a heartbreaking story that begins on the eve
of a wedding in New York's Greenwich Village and culminates in beautiful
Tuscany. Family, work, romance, and the unexpected twists of life and fate
all come together in an unforgettable narrative that Trigiani fans will
adore. For over a hundred years, the Angelini Shoe Company in Greenwich
Village has relied on the leather produced by Vechiarelli & Son in Tuscany.
This ancient business partnership provides the twist of fate for Valentine
Roncalli, the schoolteacher turned shoemaker, to fall in love with Gianluca
Vechiarelli, a tanner with a complex past . . . and a secret. But after the
wedding celebrations are over, Valentine wakes up to the hard reality of
juggling the demands of a new business and the needs of her new family.
Confronted with painful choices, Valentine remembers the wise words that
inspired her in the early days of her beloved Angelini Shoe Company: "A
person who can build a pair of shoes can do just about anything." Now the
proud, passionate Valentine is going to fight for everything she wants and
savor all she deserves—the bitter and the sweet of life itself.
Cooking with My Sisters Mar 17 2021 For the Trigianis, cooking has always
been a family affair–and the kitchen was the bustling center of their home,
where folks gathered around the table for good food, good conversation, and
the occasional eruption. Example: Being thrown out of the kitchen because

one’s Easter bread kneading technique isn’t up to par. As Adriana says:
“When the Trigianis reach out and touch someone, we do it with food.” Like
the recipes that have been handed down for generations from mother to
daughter and grandmother to granddaughter, the family’s celebrations are
also anchored to the life and laughter around the table. We learn how
Grandmom Yolanda Trigiani sometimes wrote her recipes in code, or worked
from memory, guarding her recipes carefully. And we meet Grandma Lucia
Bonicelli, who never raised her voice and believed that when people fight at
the dinner table, the food turns to poison in the body. Adriana Trigiani’s
voice springs to life from the first page of Cooking with My Sisters, a
collection of beloved family recipes that the Trigianis have been enjoying
for generations. But there’s much more here than just the food. Peppered
with hilarious family anecdotes, poignant letters, and exquisite color
photographs, Cooking with My Sisters draws us into the warm and witty world
of the Trigiani clan. Each recipe has a story behind it, and each chapter
has tips from different sisters, reflecting the unique personalities of the
latest generation of Trigiani women. Here are mainstay meals, featured in
sections such as “The Big Life” and “The Big Wow,” which include the
chapters “Pasta, or as We Called It, Maccheroni” and “Food We Hated as Kids
but Love to Serve Now.” Accessible to any cook, the recipes range from
Chicken and Polenta, Zizi Mary’s Rice Soup, and Gnocchi to favorite desserts
like Grandmom’s Buttermilk Cake–and all the delectable dishes are geared
toward bringing your family together. Written with Adriana Trigiani’s
trademark humor and verve, this wonderful book will appeal to anyone who
values the bonds that food, community, and cultural tradition can provide.
From the Hardcover edition.
Al Capone Does My Shirts Jun 07 2020 When Moose Flanagan and his family
move home, yet again, and become residents of the famous prison island
Alcatraz, things get interesting. First of all, they share the island with a
few other families and a lot of pretty heavy-duty criminals including Al
Capone. And secondly, Moose's sister is starting a new school, which
everyone hopes will help her become more integrated with those around her.
When Moose comes up with some pretty cunning money-making schemes based on
his famous co-residents, he does not count on his sister becoming
inadvertently involved. A charming, funny and utterly enchanting book that
skillfully and delicately weaves a humorous tale with some important issues.
Reunion Beach Oct 31 2019 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! In this warm and
moving anthology, a group of bestselling authors and writers pay tribute to
legendary, larger-than-life New York Times bestselling author Dorothea
Benton Frank and her literary legacy. Inspired by the title Dorothea Benton
Frank planned for her next book—Reunion Beach—these close friends and
colleagues channeled their creativity, admiration, and grief into stories
and poems that celebrate this remarkable woman and her abiding love for the
Lowcountry of her native South Carolina—a land of beauty, history, charm,
and Gullah magic she so brilliantly brought to life in her acclaimed novels.
From Elin Hilderbrand, #1 New York Times bestselling author, a sequel to
Summer of ’69. From Adriana Trigiani, New York Times bestselling author,
comes a heartwarming, humorous interview from the hereafter with Pat Conroy
and Dorothea Benton Frank, two beloved icons of Southern literature. From
Patti Callahan, bestselling author of Becoming Mrs. Lewis and Surviving

Savannah, comes The Bridemaids, a story about a trip to the South Carolina
beach. From Mary Alice Monroe, New York Times bestselling author, Mother and
Child Reunion, a heartwarming story set under the warm South Carolina sun.
Reunion Beach also features letters, short stories, poems, and essays from:
Mary Norris, New York Times bestselling author and staff writer for The New
Yorker Cassandra King Conroy, bestselling and award-winning author of Tell
Me A Story Nathalie Dupree, James Beard Award-winning cookbook author
Marjory Wentworth, former Poet Laureate of South Carolina Gervais Hagerty,
author of In Polite Company Jacqueline Bouvier Lee, Peter Frank, Victoria
Peluso, and William Frank Infused with Dorothea Benton Frank’s remarkable
spirit, Reunion Beach is a literary homage and beautiful keepsake that keeps
this dearly missed writer’s flame burning bright.
The Shoemaker's Wife Nov 24 2021 The lives of two young Italian lovers,
Enza Ravanelli, a practical girl born into poverty and Ciro Amadei, a
dreamer raised in a convent orphanage, are woven together in this lush, epic
novel set against the landscape of world events in the first half of the
20thcentury. The Shoemaker's Wifespans two world wars, immigration, the
birth of American manufacturing, the rigors of assimilation and the perils
of the Great Depression. Like the times they were born into, Enza and Ciro's
story is filled with surprising twists and turns. Together, they embrace the
promise of a new and better life as they attempt to survive by the labour of
their own hands. But when Ciro is diagnosed with a deadly cancer from the
bombs he endured in World War I, he returns home alone to Italy to say
goodbye, and solve a final mystery about his family.
Lucia, Lucia Jan 27 2022 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “This heartwarming
tale is full of lessons about taking risks in life and love.”—Cosmopolitan
“Funny, visual, and moving . . . A vibrant, loving, wistful portrait of a
lost time and place.”—Richmond Times-Dispatch It is 1950 in glittering,
vibrant New York City, and Lucia Sartori is the beautiful twenty-five-yearold daughter of a prosperous Italian grocer in Greenwich Village. The
postwar boom is rife with opportunities for talented girls with ambition,
and Lucia becomes an apprentice to an up-and-coming designer at chic B.
Altman department store on Fifth Avenue. Engaged to her childhood
sweetheart, the steadfast Dante DeMartino, Lucia is torn when she meets a
handsome stranger who promises a life of uptown luxury that career girls
like her only read about in the society pages. Forced to choose between duty
to her family and her own dreams, Lucia finds herself in the midst of a
sizzling scandal in which secrets are revealed, her beloved career is
jeopardized, and the Sartoris’ honor is tested.
Brava, Valentine Sep 03 2022 “Delightful, energetic. . . . Trigiani is a
seemingly effortless storyteller.” — Boston Globe Award-winning playwright,
television writer, and documentary filmmaker Adriana Trigiani returns with
Brava, Valentine, continuing the heartwarming and hilarious story of
Valentine Roncalli, her family, her love life, and the Angelini Shoe
Company. Following on the heels of the New York Times bestseller Very
Valentine (hailed by People magazine as “Sex and the City meets
Moonstruck”), Brava, Valentine is another tour-de-force from the beloved
author of bestselling novels Lucia, Lucia, The Queen of the Big Time, and
the Big Stone Gap series.
Encore Valentine Oct 04 2022 As Encore Valentine begins, snow falls like

glitter over Tuscany at the wedding of Valentine's grandmother. Meet the
Roncalli and Angelini families, artisans of handcrafted shoes in Greenwich
Village since 1903. Valentine's dreams are dashed when her grandmother names
her brother and nemesis Alfred her partner at Angelini Shoes. A longdistance romance with the sexy Gianluca who lives in remote Tuscany seems
impossible so Valentine tries to devote herself to her work. A once-in-alifetime business opportunity takes Valentine to Buenos Aires, where she
finds a long-buried secret hidden deep within a family scandal. Once
unearthed, the truth rocks the Roscallis, but Valentine is determined to
hold her family together. More so, she longs to create one of her own, but
is torn between a past love that nurtured her, and a new one that promises
to sustain her.
I Choose You (Every Day & Always) Jul 09 2020 "The love you share is more
than warm feelings or movie-style romance. It is a heartfelt choice you make
every day. Celebrate the ordinary moments that create your one-of-a-kind
love story. I Choose You combines contemporary illustrations and thoughtful
sentiments to honor the life you have built together"€"and the commitment
you make over and over again. [€[ Fresh illustrations make this book a
unique, heartfelt way to honor love [€[ A perfect gift for a spouse or a
partner [€[ Gifting occasions: Valentine's Day, anniversary, birthday, or
just because"
The House of Love Jul 01 2022 New York Times bestselling adult novelist
Adriana Trigiani and beloved illustrator Amy June Bates team up for a
heartwarming picture book about a how a family comes together to celebrate
Valentine's Day. Mia Valentina Amore loves valentines. After all, her name
means My Valentine. When she wakes up on Valentine's Day, it looks like just
another morning in the rickety old Amore house in the Blue Ridge mountains
of Appalachia. But over the course of the day, her home is transformed into
the House of Love. Mia and her mama festoon the halls, build a gumdrop tree,
bake cupcakes, and most importantly, make valentines for all six of her
siblings. But when Mia doesn't receive her own valentine, she wonders if
Mama could have forgotten her. New York Times bestselling novelist and
filmmaker Adriana Trigiani has crafted a tender mother-daughter story that
celebrates Valentine's Day or any day that brings family together. And
acclaimed illustrator Amy June Bates brings warmth and coziness to a story
that affirms it doesn't matter where you come from as long as that place is
full of love.
Very Valentine Nov 05 2022 New York Times Bestseller Reading List Selection
by American Library Association Lifetime original movie, starring Jacqueline
Bissett and Kelen Coleman “Sex and the City meets Moonstruck…this first in a
new trilogy from Trigiani is sly, sensual and dripping in style.” — People
Poignant, funny, warm, and red hot, Very Valentine is a wonderful treat for
Adriana Trigiani fans—a “delightful” (Boston Globe), “romance-soaked novel”
(Marie Claire) from much adored playwright, screenwriter, documentary
filmmaker, and New York Times bestselling author of The Shoemaker's Wife,
All the Stars in the Heavens and The Supreme Macaroni Company. The
adventures of an extraordinary and unforgettable woman as she attempts to
rescue her family’s struggling shoe business and find love at the same time,
Very Valentine sweeps the reader from the streets of Manhattan to the
picturesque hills of Italy. Here is yet another novel from the incomparable

Trigiani that will steal your heart.
Kiss Carlo Feb 13 2021 From the beloved bestselling author of The
Shoemaker's Wife comes an exhilarating novel of friendship, family, love and
loyalty. It's 1949 and South Philadelphia is bursting with possibility. The
arrival of an urgent telegram from Italy upends the life of Nicky Castone, a
young man who, orphaned as a child, now lives with his Uncle Dom and his
large and boisterous family in the city. Surely there is more to life than
this, despite a steady job in the family business and a sweet-natured
fiancee? In secret, Nicky begins moonlighting at the local Shakespeare
theatre company and is quickly drawn to the stage, its colourful players...
and to feisty Calla Borelli, who runs the show. Before long he finds himself
on the horns of a dilemma: can he return to the conventional life his family
expects of him? Or does he have what it takes to chart a new course and risk
losing everything he cherishes? Told against the backdrop of some of
Shakespeare's greatest comedies, this epic novel brims with romance as longburied secrets are revealed, mistaken identities are unmasked, scores are
settled, broken hearts are mended and true love reigns. Kiss Carlo is a
jubilee, resplendent with hope, love and the abiding power of la famiglia.
*~*~*Readers love Adriana Trigiani!*~*~* '[Adriana Trigiani] has crafted a
world of warm, lively characters whose charming idiosyncrasies lead them to
collide and ricochet along the way to love. A delightfully sprawling comedy'
Kirkus Reviews on Kiss Carlo 'A rich, sweeping epic... If you're meeting her
work for the first time, get ready for a lifelong love affair. Splendid'
Kathryn Stockett, author of The Help on The Shoemaker's Wife 'The
breathtaking historical novel sparkles in exquisite details and vivid
descriptions' Huffington Post on The Shoemaker's Wife 'A tender tale of
being torn between family, career and love' -- Company on Lucia, Lucia 'The
author of BIG STONE GAP triumphs again' -- Heat on Lucia, Lucia
Viola in Reel Life Dec 26 2021 Viola doesn't want to go to boarding school,
but somehow she ends up at Prefect Academy, an all-girls school in South
Bend, Indiana, far faraway from her home in Brooklyn, New York. Now Viola is
stuck for a whole year in what seems to be the sherbet-coloured-sweater
capital of the world. Ick. There's no way Viola's going to survive the year
- especially since she has to replace her BFFAA (best friend forever and
always) Andrew with three new roommates who, disturbingly, actually seem to
likebeing at Prefect. She resorts to viewing the world (and hiding) behind
the lens of her video camera. But boarding school, her roommates and even
Indiana, are nothing like Viola thought they would be, and she soon realises
that she may be in for the most incredible year of her life. But first she
has to put the camera down and let the world in.
Rococo Sep 22 2021 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • One small Italian American
town in America gets the makeover it never expected in this “eccentric,
unpredictable, entertaining” (The Boston Globe) novel from the author of the
beloved Big Stone Gap series “An artfully designed tale [with] characters so
lively they bounce off the page [and] wit so subtle that even the best jokes
seem effortless.”—People Bartolomeo di Crespi is the acclaimed interior
decorator—not to mention the most eligible bachelor—in Our Lady of Fatima,
New Jersey. From the dazzling shores of the Garden State to the legendary
fabric houses of New York City, from the prickly purveyors of fine art in
London to the Mediterranean coast of Italy, Bartolomeo is on a mission to

bring talent, sophistication, and his aesthetic vision to his hometown. So
when the renovation of the local church is scheduled, he assumes there is
only one man to oversee the job. Recruiting an artist and a stained-glass
artisan to help with the project—two handsome men who create romantic mayhem
among Bartolomeo’s sister, his erstwhile fiancée, and all the other lovelorn
ladies of OLOF—Bartolomeo struggles to create art while remaining the
steadfast linchpin of the volatile di Crespi clan. Together, Bartolomeo and
his team will do more than blow the dust off the old Fatima frescoes—they
will turn the town upside down, challenge the faithful, and restore hope
where there once was none.
How to Be a Wallflower Feb 02 2020 From New York Times bestseller Eloisa
James, a new Regency-set novel in which a heiress with the goal of being a
wallflower engages a rugged American in a scorchingly sensual, witty wager
that tests whether clothing does indeed make the man--or the wallflower! A
perfect companion story to Eloisa's My American Duchess. Miss Cleopatra
Lewis is about to be launched in society by her aristocratic grandfather.
But since she has no intention of marrying, she visits a costume emporium
specifically to order unflattering dresses guaranteed to put off any
prospective suitors. Powerful and charismatic Jacob Astor Addison is in
London, acquiring businesses to add to his theatrical holdings in
America--as well as buying an emerald for a young lady back in Boston. He's
furious when a she-devil masquerading as an English lady steals Quimby's
Costume Emporium from under his nose. Jake strikes a devil's bargain,
offering to design her "wallflower wardrobe" and giving Cleo the chance to
design his. Cleo can't resist the fun of clothing the rough-hewn American in
feathers and flowers. And somehow in the middle of their lively competition,
Jake becomes her closest friend. It isn't until Cleo becomes the toast of
all society that Jake realizes she's stolen his fiercely guarded heart. But
unlike the noblemen at her feet, he doesn't belong in her refined and
cultured world. Caught between the demands of honor and desire, Jake would
give up everything to be with the woman he loves--if she'll have him!
American Girls about Town Dec 02 2019 A follow-up to Irish Girls About Town
and Scottish Girls About Town journeys acrss the Atlantic to present a
collection of sixteen tales from some of America's most popular women
authors, including Adriana Trigiani, Jennifer Weiner, Quinn Dalton, Judi
Hendricks, Lauren Henderson, Lauren Weisberger, Nancy Sparling, and others.
Reprint.
Home to Big Stone Gap Jul 21 2021 NEW YORK TIMES BESTELLER • Ave Maria
starts a new chapter in this wise, powerful, and humorous novel, the fourth
book in the beloved Big Stone Gap series “[Adriana Trigiani is] one of the
reigning queens of women’s fiction.”—USA Today Nestled in the lush Blue
Ridge Mountains of Virginia, the town of Big Stone Gap has been home for Ave
Maria Mulligan MacChesney and her beloved family and friends for
generations. But with her daughter, Etta, having flown the nest to
enchanting Italy, Ave Maria has reached a turning point, and she realizes
that it’s time to go in search of brand-new dreams. Yet before she can put
her foot on the path, her life is turned upside down. Ave Maria agrees to
helm the town musical, a hilarious reunion of local talent past and present.
A lifelong friendship collapses when a mysterious stranger comes to town and
reveals a long-buried secret. An unexpected health crisis threatens her

family. An old heartthrob reappears, challenging her marriage. An
opportunistic coal company threatens to undermine the town’s way of life and
the mountain landscape Ave Maria has treasured since she was a girl. Now she
has no choice but to reinvent her world, her life, and herself, whether she
wants to or not. Millions of readers around the world have fallen in love
with the novels of the New York Times bestselling author Adriana Trigiani,
and she’s at her best in this exquisite page-turner. Home to Big Stone Gap
is an emotional and unforgettable journey that reminds us that you can go
home again and again. Don’t miss any of Adriana Trigiani’s beloved Big Stone
Gap series BIG STONE GAP • BIG CHERRY HOLLER • MILK GLASS MOON • HOME TO BIG
STONE GAP
Encore Valentine Jan 15 2021 As Encore Valentine begins, snow falls like
glitter over Tuscany at the wedding of Valentine's grandmother. Meet the
Roncalli and Angelini families, artisans of handcrafted shoes in Greenwich
Village since 1903. Valentine's dreams are dashed when her grandmother names
her brother and nemesis Alfred her partner at Angelini Shoes. A longdistance romance with the sexy Gianluca who lives in remote Tuscany seems
impossible so Valentine tries to devote herself to her work. A once-in-alifetime business opportunity takes Valentine to Buenos Aires, where she
finds a long-buried secret hidden deep within a family scandal. Once
unearthed, the truth rocks the Roscallis, but Valentine is determined to
hold her family together. More so, she longs to create one of her own, but
is torn between a past love that nurtured her, and a new one that promises
to sustain her.
Don't Sing at the Table Apr 17 2021 "No one ever reads just one of
Trigiani’s wonderfully quirky tales. Once you pick up the first, you are
hooked.” —BookPage New York Times bestselling author Adriana Trigiani shares
a treasure trove of insight and guidance from her two grandmothers: timetested, common sense advice on the most important aspects of a woman’s life,
from childhood to the golden years. Seamlessly blending anecdote with life
lesson, Don’t Sing at the Table tells the two vibrant women’s real-life
stories—how they fell in love, nurtured their marriages, balanced raising
children with being savvy businesswomen, and reinvented themselves with each
new decade. For readers of Big Stone Gap, Very Valentine, Lucia, Lucia, and
Rococo, this loving memoir is the Trigiani family recipe for chicken soup
for the soul
Brawo Valentine Sep 30 2019 A once-in-a-lifetime business opportunity takes
shoe designer and businesswomen Valentine Roncalli from the winding streets
of Greenwich Village to the sun-kissed cobblestones of Buenos Aires, where
she finds a long-buried secret hidden deep within a family scandal. Once
unearthed, the truth rocks the Roncallis and Valentine is determined to hold
her family together as she longs to create one of her own.
The Supreme Macaroni Company LP May 07 2020 For over a hundred years, the
Angelini Shoe Company in Greenwich Village has relied on the leather
produced by Vechiarelli & Son in Tuscany. This historic business partnership
provides the twist of fate for Valentine Roncalli, the school-teacher turned
shoemaker, to fall in love with Gianluca Vechiarelli, a tanner with a
complex past . . . and a secret. A piece of surprising news is revealed on a
fateful Christmas Eve when Valentine and Gianluca join her extended family.
Now faced with life altering choices, Valentine remembers the wise words

that inspired her in the early days of her beloved Angelini Shoe Company: "A
person who can build a pair of shoes can do just about anything." The proud,
passionate Valentine is going to fight for everything she wants and savor
all she deserves—the bitter and the sweetness of life itself.
The Supreme Macaroni Company Aug 02 2022 The heartwarming novel from
bestselling Richard & Judy author Adriana Trigiani 'A person who can build a
pair of shoes can do just about anything.' The Angelini Shoe Company in
Greenwich Village has been creating sumptuous shoes for a hundred years. And
now it falls to Valentine Roncalli, heir to the family firm, to turn its
esteemed past into a glorious future. Uniting both professionally and
romantically with master craftsman Gianluca Vechiarelli, with his full and
complex past and a secret to hide, proud, passionate Valentine is determined
to make her mark. Once their wedding celebrations are over, she wakes up to
the reality of juggling the demands of a business and the needs of her new
family. And as she is confronted by painful choices, she must fight for
everything she wants and savour all she deserves – the bitter and the sweet
of life itself. Romantic and poignant, told with Adriana's trademark humour
and warmth, and bursting with a cast of endearing characters, this is an
unforgettable feast of delights and the most beautiful handmade shoes. ‘I
don't know how Adriana goes into her family's attic and emerges with these
amazing stories, I'm just happy she does’ Kathryn Stockett, bestselling
author of The Help ‘Feisty and poignant... Readers will root for Valentine
and the lessons she learns – which apply equally to designing elegant shoes
and to crafting a rewarding life’ People ‘Superb. Trigiani's ability to
bring the large, warm, enveloping – if somewhat dysfunctional – family to
life will keep any reader engrossed and entertained’ Publishers Weekly
Company Apr 05 2020 Stephen Jones is a shiny new hire at Zephyr Holdings.
From the outside, Zephyr is just another bland corporate monolith, but
behind its glass doors business is far from usual: the beautiful
receptionist is paid twice as much as anybody else to do nothing, the sales
reps use self help books as manuals, no one has seen the CEO, no one knows
exactly what they are selling, and missing donuts are the cause of office
intrigue. While Jones originally wanted to climb the corporate ladder, he
now finds himself descending deeper into the irrational rationality of
company policy. What he finds is hilarious, shocking, and utterly telling.
Viola in the Spotlight Oct 12 2020 Viola Chesterton is back home in her
native New York after a year in the Middle-of-Nowhere at boarding school.
All Viola wants to do is spend the summer doing with her best friends,
Andrew and Caitlin. But she should know by now that things don't always go
according to plan and, with Andrew being shipped off to summer camp by his
parents and Caitlin swept up in her first real romance, Viola finds herself
feeling lonely in her home town for the first time. Once again Viola turns
to her love of film and theatre for solace as she helps out backstage at the
Broadway show. And when she persuades her roommates from the Prefect Academy
to come to New York for the opening night, things finally start to look up
for Viola. Seeing her friends again makes Viola realise just how much she's
missed them over the summer, and when they leave again to head back to
school Viola makes a decision that shocks everyone - including herself - she
wants to go back to Prefect too...
Milk Glass Moon Jun 19 2021 'Delightful' PUBLISHERS WEEKLY Can she find it

in her heart to let go before it’s too late? As her daughter grows up, Ave
Maria can’t help but feel time is slipping through her fingers. Her friends
in Big Stone Gap are going through major life changes, too, and her husband
seems desperate to reinvent himself in ways nobody could have predicted.
Reaching into the past to find answers to the present, Ave Maria is led to
places she never dreamed she would go, and as people enter her life and rock
the foundation, Ave Maria faces the true test of love: letting go. The third
in the bestselling and much-loved BIG STONE GAP series from the bestselling
author of The Shoemaker's Wife, a Richard and Judy Book Club pick Praise for
the BIG STONE GAP series: 'Hilarious and romantic. I couldn’t put it down’
SARAH JESSICA PARKER 'One of my all-time favourite novels' WHOOPI GOLDBERG
‘If you love curling up with charming tales of small towns and quirky
characters, switch off with this’ COSMOPOLITAN 'Delightfully quirky' PEOPLE
'As comforting as a mug of chamomile tea on a rainy Sunday' NEW YORK TIMES
BOOK REVIEW 'Utterly addictive' GLAMOUR 'As quirky and charming as her first
novel. If you are not a fan already, you will be after this' COMPANY
'Honest, wholesome entertainment with a spicy Deep South kick' DAILY MAIL
'As warm and sweet as Southern Comfort' ELLE
Big Cherry Holler May 19 2021 'Trigiani is a wonderful storyteller...
Readers will enjoy Big Cherry Holler immensely' USA TODAY How do you move
forward if you’ve already lost your way? It's been eight years since town
pharmacist and self-proclaimed spinster Ave Maria Mulligan married Jack
McChesney. Now they have a beautiful daughter, but for some reason Jack has
never seemed so distant. In the old stone house nestled in the mountains,
there’s an empty room where their son once slept, and a sadness that neither
Ave nor Jack can discuss. But in Big Stone Gap itself, change is in the air,
and not everyone feels it’s for the good. As Ave makes big decisions about
the future of her family, will she and her husband be able to find their way
back to each other before it’s too late? The extraordinary sequel to Big
Stone Gap from the bestselling author of The Shoemaker's Wife, a Richard and
Judy Book Club pick. Praise for the BIG STONE GAP series: 'Hilarious and
romantic. I couldn’t put it down’ SARAH JESSICA PARKER 'One of my all-time
favourite novels' WHOOPI GOLDBERG ‘If you love curling up with charming
tales of small towns and quirky characters, switch off with this’
COSMOPOLITAN 'Delightfully quirky' PEOPLE 'As comforting as a mug of
chamomile tea on a rainy Sunday' NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW 'Utterly
addictive' GLAMOUR 'As quirky and charming as her first novel. If you are
not a fan already, you will be after this' COMPANY 'Honest, wholesome
entertainment with a spicy Deep South kick' DAILY MAIL 'As warm and sweet as
Southern Comfort' ELLE
Ciao Valentine Jul 29 2019 Written by Adrian Trigiani, 'Ciao Valentine' is
the third novel in a trilogy following the lives of the Angelini family.
This novel continues the story that began in 'Very Valentine' and 'Brava
Valentine'.
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